
 

  

July 19, 2018 

 

 

PFS FINANCIAL, INC. 

LARRY VENELL, PRESIDENT  

30742 VENELL PLACE  

CORVALLIS, OR 97333   

 

REFERENCE: Ground Water Registration Modification Application T-12455   

 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving recognition of your Ground Water Registration 

Modification application. 

 

If you have any questions related to the approval of this application, you may contact your 

caseworker, Corey Courchane, by telephone at 503-986-0825 or by e-mail at  

Corey.A.Courchane@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Joel M. Plahn, Watermaster Dist. # 16  (via email) 

Steven R. Bruce, Agent 

 

Enclosure 


